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Proposed FY 2021-2022 Budget

Yeah, I’d just like to leave a public comment for the next city council meeting.  I 

saw in the paper where Drive High Point had given the Rockers $8,000 or $9,000 

for field equipment.  Are you serious?  They owe the city thousands of dollars and 

we’re giving them money?  That’s insane.  Come on, think about it.  Y’all have a 

good day. 

[end of voicemail transcript] 





From: Van Trivette
To: Public Comment
Subject: BUDGET - High Point Museum Funding
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 8:14:11 PM

Based on the proposed budget for the 2021/2022 year, The High Point Historical
Society would like to THANK our city council members for their support of High
Point's history and our museum.  With the full funding of the High Point museum's
operations, our community will continue to benefit from this learning environment
and be able to reflect on our High Point history.
Van Trivette
President
High Point Historical Society

Van Voorhees Trivette
e-mail: van@steveworrell.com
Office:    336-297-9406 ext 2
Cell:       336-210-5863
Fax:       336-458-9405

Steven W. Worrell CPA, P.A.
Street Address:
1510 Battleground Avenue
Greensboro, NC  27408
Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 10375
Greensboro, NC  27404

website:  http://www.swwcpa.com
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[End of Comments]


